
 

Port of Garston 

 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 009 of 2020 

Lock Restriction 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that from 19th August 2020 due to works being undertaken on the 

eastern approach quay wall; we recommend all ships of 14.5m beam or greater, and ships 

without an operational bow thruster, should use an appropriated pilot until the works have 

been completed. 

 

(Please note that NTM No. 003 of 2019 remains in place). 

 

A listening watch on VHF Channel 20 will be maintained throughout operations. 

Mariners are advised to contact “Stalbridge Lock” on VHF Channel 20 before entering the 

Garston Channel. 

 

This Notice will remain in force until further notice.  

 

Callum Coulbeck 

Assistant Dock Master, Garston 

18th August 2020 


